
PUBLIC MEETING
MARSHFIELD & DUXBURY BEACH NOURISHMENT

PROJECT UPDATE

DECEMBER 05, 2023 AT 6:30 PM

Greg Guimond (Town of Marshfield) at (781) 834-5554 or  gguimond@townofmarshfield.org 

The Towns of Marshfield &
Duxbury request that you join

them to hear from Woods Hole
Group on the Marshfield &

Duxbury Beach Nourishment
Project Scheduled for

Construction this Winter

For more information, contact

Sheila Sgarzi (Town of Duxbury) at (781) 934-1100 ext 5500 or ssgarzi@duxbury-ma.gov

An overview the project 
A status update regarding the
construction timeline
A question and comment period

The Meeting will Include: 

Meeting recording after the meeting
will be available via Duxbury PACTV

In Person: 
Duxbury Senior Center,

Ellison Room
10 Mayflower St, 

Duxbury, MA 02332
 

Virtually: 
Scan Here to Register for the

Meeting

https://pactv.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_8m
dFLunFTLWAedK4dxOIwA#/registration

https://pactv.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_8mdFLunFTLWAedK4dxOIwA#/registration
https://pactv.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_8mdFLunFTLWAedK4dxOIwA#/registration

